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Anna Sparrell Alan Uhlorn

CM Company, Inc. Beniton Construction

431 W. McGregor Dr. 389 SW 5™ Avenue

Boise, ID 83705 Meridian, ID 83642
info@cmcompany.com

Cory Wiltshire Ben Petzinger

Engineered Structures, Inc. Okland Construction Co., Inc.
3330 East Louise Drive 2929 W. Navigator Dr.
Meridian, ID 83642 Meridian, ID 83642
corywiltshire@esiconstruction.com Ben.petzinger@okland.com
Todd Steffen Faber Construction

Core Construction Rob Fraser

777 N. 4™ St. 275 N. 39 East Street

Boise, ID 83702 Mountain Home, ID 83647
toddsteffen@coreconstruction.com robf@faberconstruction.com
Paul Giachetti Michael J. Berard

HC Company Kreizenibeck Constructors
12650 W. Bridger St. Ste 100 213 E. 38™ Street

Boise, ID 83714 Garden City, ID 83714
pgiachetti@hcco-inc.com mberard@kreizenbeck.com
Joseph Hull Tony Ewalt

McCormack Construction Sletten Construction

PO Box 972 600 S. Las Vegas Blvd. Ste 700
Pendleton, OR 97801 Las Vegas, NV 89101

tewalt(@sletteninc.com

Re: CM/GC CCSO Pond Lane Detention Facility Construction Project RFQ

Dear Proposers:

On behalf of Canyon County and Facilities Director Rick Britton, we write to express the
County’s sincere appreciation for your submission of statements of qualification for the CM/GC
Pond Lane Detention Facility Construction Project and to provide additional information. The
County’s evaluation committee has ranked the proposers’ qualifications for this particular project
according to Section V of the RFQ.



The Canyon County Board of County Commissioners issue notice of ranking pursuant to
Idaho Code section 67-2320 for this project as follows (in no particular order):

1) Okland Construction;
2) Core Construction;
3) Beniton Construction.

The County will work to schedule follow-up interviews with the top three companies the
week of August 25™. The compiled scoresheets will be made available upon request after the
final selection is made. The County will enter negotiations with the selected contractor as soon as
practical and after the completion of possible additional selection process.

Again, thank you for very much for your thoughtful participation in this Project. We hope
you will continue to review and participate in future County projects.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

ssioner Leslie Van Beek
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cc:  Canyon County Prosecutor, Legal
Rick Britton, Facilities Director



